
Library   Director’s   Report  
August   4,   2020  

 
Prepared   by   Lori   Stokem,   Director  
 
July   monthly   statistics:    statistical   summaries   for   the   month   of  
July   2020   will   be   available   at   our   meeting  
 
Financial   Donations:    Nothing   new   to   report   in   this   category  
 
New/Issues:  

● I   have   been   participating   in   virtual   Director’s   Council  
meetings   (It’s   now   every   other   week,   so   our   next  
meeting   is   tomorrow)  

● I   have   completed   two   trainings   with   Jill   Ryder,   Polaris  
trainer   for   SALS.    I   have   two   more   trainings   scheduled  
in   the   next   couple   of   weeks.   One   with   Jack   Scott   for  
technology   training   and   Erica   Freudenburger   for   new  
director   training  

● We   have   received   several   shipments   of   new   books   that  
are   now   available   on   our   shelves.   Book   ordering  
seems   to   be   back   on   track!  

● We   began   Level   3   of   our   Reopening   Plan   on   Monday,  
July   27th.  

● Curbside   pickup   has   continued   throughout   July.    It  
has   been   running   smoothly   and   many   of   our   regular  
patrons   seem   comfortable   with   using   it.  

● We   have   had   a   small   number   of   patrons   use   the  
computers.    They   have   been   compliant   with   our   safety  
regulations   and   have   been   grateful   to   have   the   use   of  
the   computers   back.  

● ILL   has   fully   resumed!  
 



Programs:  
● All   in-person   programs   are   currently   on   hold  

 
Reopening   Update   Issues   
● Air   conditioning   filters?  
● Patron   concern  

 
 

 
 


